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Dear Mr Dawson 

 

National Strategic Infrastructure Project 

Planning Act 2008 Application for a Development Consent Order for the  

proposed A57 Link Roads Scheme 

Registration of Interest Response 

 

Thank you for your consultation regarding the above development. Public Health England (PHE) 

welcomes the opportunity to comment on your proposals at this stage of the project and can confirm 

that: 

 

With respect to Registration of Interest documentation, we are reassured that earlier comments 

raised by us on 17th December 2021 have been addressed. In addition, we acknowledge that the 

Environmental Statement (ES) has not identified any issues which could significantly affect public 

health. 

 

PHE is satisfied with the methodology used to undertake the environmental assessment. 

 

Following our review of the submitted documentation we are satisfied that the proposed 

development should not result in any significant adverse impact on public health. On that basis, we 

have no additional comments to make at this stage and can confirm that we have chosen NOT to 

register an interest with the Planning Inspectorate on this occasion. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

On behalf of Public Health England 

nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 

The Planning Inspectorate 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

Bristol   BS1 6PN 

16th September 2021 
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